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September 24, 2018

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Steven King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Revision to Terms and Conditions of TracFone Wireless Inc., Docket No. UT-093012

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to Paragraph 39 of the Commission's Final Order designating TracFone
Wireless, Inc. ("TracFone") as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in Docket UT-093012,
TracFone hereby provides notice to the Commission of a change in its terms and conditions of service offered to its SafeLink Wireless® Lifeline customers. On August 10, 2018, the United States Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia Circuit entered a stay of the FCC rule restricting Tribal Lifeline to facilities based carriers.  Based on that decision, TracFone is restoring the availability of Tribal Lifeline to consumers in the state of Washington.

A copy of the revised terms and conditions is attached.  The revision is also available on the SafeLink website at www.safelinkwireless.com.  Please contact me if you have any questions about this submission. 

Sincerely, 
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Stephen Athanson
Regulatory Counsel
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